
 

 

September  27, 
2019  

Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                   Mrs. L. Burnagiel, Vice Principal       
Mr. M. Azzopardi, Vice Principal      Mrs.  L. White , Vice Principal          
  

 

A note from Mr. Azzopardi... 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Bellmoore Community, 
 

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that my last 
day at Bellmoore Elementary School will be on Friday,  
October 11th, 2019.  Effective Tuesday, October 15th, 2019, I 
will begin my new role as Principal of Helen Detwiler Elementary 
School. 
 

I want to thank you for all of your support over the last two and a 
half years.  It has been an honour and a privilege supporting our 
Bellmoore School community.    
 

I wish you all continued success.    

Michael Azzopardi 
Vice-Principal  
Bellmoore School 



        

 

Celebrating September  
 

 
 

 

Meet the Teacher   



 

 

Celebrating September  
 

JK/SK Trip to The Apple Orchard 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

Celebrating September  
 

JK/SK Trip to The Apple Orchard 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

Celebrating September  
 

JK/SK Trip to The Apple Orchard 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

Celebrating September  
 

   Terry Fox Run  
 
 

 
 

 









 September 30  

 Orange Shirt day  -  Every Child Matters 

 

 October 1 

  Bentley the Service Dog Arrives   

 

 October 2 

 Bus Safety Presentations for all grades 

 

 October 3 

 Cross Country at Christie Lake Conservation Area  - Grades 3, 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8 

 Pizza Day (every Thursday) 

 

 October 9 

 Picture Day 

 

 October 10 

 Bus Patroller Training for grades 5 to 8 

 

 School Council Meeting  6:30 p.m. —8:30 p.m. 

 

 October 14 

 Thanksgiving  -  No School 


